
OHR/EUSR:  Ask  Lajčák  about
BiH’s European perspective!

The High Representative and EU Special Representative Miroslav
Lajčák invites citizens to send him their questions about
Bosnia and Herzegovina’s European perspective.

Citizens can submit their questions online on Thursday, 21
February 2008, through the website www.reci.ba.

The High Representative and EU Special Representative will
respond to questions in the coming days in a video interview
that will be published on the same website.
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